
Have you ever wanted to recognize your parent or guardian for
just being great? This is your opportunity! We will publicly

recognize the winner Sept. 10 during the Northern Colorado
football game at War Memorial Stadium.

Questions?

WHO IS ELIGIBLE?

Any parent(s) or guardian(s)
of a current University of
Wyoming student – they do
not need to be present to win
(You may nominate one or
both parent(s) & guardian(s).


Deadline: 5 p.m. Thursday, Aug. 25
(Email to ssgraduation@uwyo.edu)

WHAT YOU NEED TO DO:

Write an essay of no more
than 250 words telling us why
your parent(s) or guardian(s)
should be the 2021 Parent of
the Year.

WHAT TO TELL US ABOUT
YOURSELF:

Name
Parent(s) or Guardian(s)
Name
Parent(s) or Guardian(s)
Shirt Size
Your Local Address
Your Local Phone Number
Your Email Address

We will notify students no later than Aug. 26 if your essay was chosen and ask that
you make arrangements for your parent(s) or guardian(s) to be on campus

(if possible) Saturday, Sept. 10.

Email the Office of Student Success & Graduation at
ssgraduation@uwyo.edu or call Jadeen Mathis at 307-766-4858.

When will the winners announced?


